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Low Emission Zones were introduced to Scotland’s 4 largest cities in May 2022. 

When entering a Low Emission Zone, vehicles must meet the LEZ minimum emission 
standards. 

In general, petrol cars registered from 2006 and diesel cars registered from September 2015. 

Vehicles that meet these standards pollute much less than those that do not. 

Helping to protect public health, improve air quality and support Scotland’s climate targets. 

If a vehicle enters a zone and does not meet these standards they will receive a penalty 
charge. 

Each Low Emission Zone is designed based on local requirements following consultation. 

Local grace periods now apply until enforcement begins. 

Enforcement will begin in Glasgow on 1 June 2023, Dundee on 30 May 2024 and Aberdeen 
and Edinburgh on 1 June 2024. 

Certain exemptions will apply. 

Low Emission Zones promote public transport, cleaner vehicles and more active travel such 
as walking, wheeling and cycling. 

Funding is available to help individuals and businesses get ready. 

Find out more and register for updates at lowemissionzones.scot 


